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P.O. Box 115526 
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Alaska Board of Game
 
April 24, 2015 Teleconference 


Meeting Summary 

The Board of Game met by teleconference on Friday, April 24, 2015 at 8:30 a.m. Seven board 
members were present:  Ted Spraker, Chair, Nate Turner, Vice-Chair, Stosh Hoffman, Teresa 
Sager Albaugh, Pete Probasco, Bob Mumford, and Dave Brown. 

The meeting audio and all meeting materials are available on the meeting information website 
at: www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=gameboard.meetinginfo&date=04-24­
2015&meeting=tele. To listen to the board discussion, the audio tracking information is 
referenced for each section. 

The board took the following actions: 

1.)	 The Board voted to expand the 2015/2016 Call for Proposals to include statewide
 
changes to 5 AAC Chapter 85.055 (hunting seasons and bag limits for Dall sheep). . 


2.)	 The Board extended the deadline for the 2015/2016 Call for Proposals to June 23,
 
2015.
 

3.)	 The Board scheduled a meeting for May 28, 2015 to address the following topics: 

•	 Whether or not to rescind Board action on proposal 207 as amended, which 
concerns aircraft restrictions during sheep hunting seasons. 

•	 Agenda Change Requests for the March 2016 meeting. 

•	 Consideration of a request to establish a sheep working group. 

The Board adjourned the meeting at 10:50 a.m. 
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